
Dear parents and guardians, 

We look forward to soon welcoming you and your child to our school for a language 

assessment. Here is some information for you: 

➢ The language assessment is carried out two years before school enrolment for all children 

who do not attend a daycare centre. 

➢ If your child already attends a daycare centre or has been accepted at a daycare centre 

from summer on, please have this certified by the daycare centre on the enclosed form. 

Hand in the form to the school before the notified test date. If we have the certificate, 

your child does not have to take the test. 

➢ Participation in the test is compulsory. 

➢ The test is carried out by the school's social pedagogues. 

➢ The test will assess how well your child speaks German at the time of the test. 

➢ If it is determined that your child does not yet have an age-appropriate German 

vocabulary, they will receive 2 hours of language support per week. This will take place in 

a daycare centre near you. You will receive notification of language support towards the 

end of the year. 

➢ The invitation to the language assessment you have received contains the time and place 

of the language assessment. Please attend the appointment with your child on time. 

➢ If you are unable to attend for an important reason, please cancel your appointment at 

least one day before, using the telephone number or email address given in the letter and 

you will then be given a new appointment. 

 

Kind regards,  

Your social pedagogues from the Hagen primary schools 

 


